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STUDENTS OF THE 
WEEK 

 

Reception Class:  
Amira & Eden 

Year 1:   
Selina & Hamish 

Year 2: 
Alkeo & Emilie 

Year 3: 
Eloise & Percy 

Year 4: 
Yeon-Ho & Phoebe 

Year 5: 
Stan & Maggie 

Year 6: 
Su & Silva-Phoenix 

 

 
 

OUR SOCIAL MEDIA PAGES 
 
 

Twitter  
 @cchtfederation  

Federation Instagram  
 @cchtfederation                                                            

School Kitchen Instagram  
@christchurchschoolkitchen      

 
 

VISITORS, COMMUNITY EVENTS & CURRICULUM ENRICHMENT 

Monday 16th January—Friday 27th January Whole School Design & Technology Weeks 

Tuesday 17th January  Y2 Trip to Marble Arch Synagogue—10am—1.30pm 

Wednesday 18th January Y4 Trip to the Houses of Parliament - 9.30am -1pm 

Wednesday 18th January Y6 Trip to Natural History Museum—12.30pm 

Friday 20th January  Y3 Trip to the Science Museum—all day 

Thank you for responding 
to our parent surveys, we 

really  
appreciate the valuable  

feedback! 

 Dates for your Diary 
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Thursday 26th January—Y6 Immersive Theatre Performance 
Monday 30th January —Bake Off Competition 
Wednesday 1st February—Screen Free Day 
Wednesday 1st February —Y3 Trip to the V&A Pattern Pod 
Monday 6th February—Friday 10th February— Carnival 
Week 
Monday 13th February—Friday 17th February—Half Term 
Monday 20th February— INSET Day 
Tuesday 21st February—Open Afternoon 3.30pm 
Wednesday 22nd February—Open Morning 8.30am 
Wednesday 22nd February—Ash Wednesday Service 2.30pm 
Friday 24th February—Y2 Trip to National Gallery 
Monday 27th February—Y3 Trip to Marble Arch Synagogue 
Monday 27th February—Individual Parents Meetings Begin 

Bake Off is 
Back! 

Monday 30th January 
 

The theme is VALENTINES – from heart shaped biscuits to red velvet  
cupcakes and pavlovas, the designs and recipes are endless. But it is  

important to remember no nuts please.  
 

Please bring your entries  to school on that Monday morning by 
8.50am and remember to put your name somewhere on your  

creation. More info inside….. 
 

https://twitter.com/i/flow/login?input_flow_data=%7B%22requested_variant%22%3A%22eyJsYW5nIjoiZW4tZ2IifQ%3D%3D%22%7D
https://www.instagram.com/cchtfederation/
https://www.instagram.com/christchurchschoolkitchen/
https://www.instagram.com/christchurchschoolkitchen/
https://twitter.com/i/flow/login?input_flow_data=%7B%22requested_variant%22%3A%22eyJsYW5nIjoiZW4tZ2IifQ%3D%3D%22%7D
https://www.instagram.com/cchtfederation/


MEDICATION 
 

Please be reminded that the 
only medication that should be 
brought into school  should be  
prescribed by a Doctor. 
Parents should come into school to complete a 
School Medication Consent Form before any 
medication can be administered. Medicine must 
be in their original container and labelled  
clearly with  the contents, your child's name and 
dosage information.  
 
If your child uses regular medication, such as 
Asthma inhalers and Epi-pens, it is important 
that they are in school and in date. Please make 
a note of the expiry dates to  refresh your   
memories when the medication needs to be  
replaced. Where possible, it is advisable that we 
have  two Epi-pens and Asthma inhalers in 
school for emergency purposes.  
 
For emergency situations, we keep generic 
 Salbutamol inhalers and Epi-pens in school  
that can be used, but we do need your consent 
for your child to use these. If you would like to 
consent to this, please contact Mrs. Osman for a  
consent form. sosman@ccht.rbkc.sch.uk 

UNIFORM LABELLING 
 
A polite reminder to  
label your child’s  
clothing with their 
name. 
 
We always do our 
best to return all 
your child’s  
belongings at the end of the day, but 
sadly, with 30  children in each class this 
can be difficult if the  
belongings aren’t  
labelled.  
 
All of their uniform looks the same and 
often the same size. Please help us to 
look after your child’s belongings by  
labelling  everything. 
When we find clothing with names in, 
we will return it to the child. Thank you 
for your continued support. 

Amazon Wish List 

 

 

Thank you  to everyone who has  

purchased something for our school  
from our Amazon Wish List!  If you 
would like to purchase something on our 
behalf, please   visit:   

 

https://amzn.eu./8EJTD8E 

 

If you find something you would like to 
purchase – just add it to your  

basket and follow the same  

procedures as it you were ordering 
something for yourself. The items will 
then be  delivered directly to the school 
– please make sure you select the school 
address in the  delivery section.  

Attendance Data  
Week beginning: 3/1/2023  

Class  Attendance 
%  

Unauthorised 
Absence %  

Number 
of  

Lates  

RKG  96%  0  3  

1OD  98%  0  1  

2EH  95%  0  2  

3NK  88%  0  1  

4EA  94%  0  0  

5MB  94%  0  6  

6EH  98%  0  2  



Year 3 Trip to the Jewish Museum 
 

3NK were all aboard to Camdem Town on Monday to learn about Judaism at 



Sheep and Shepherds work 
on  

creating ‘Elmers’ together 



Bake Off Competition 
Monday 30th January 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The theme is VALENTINES – from heart shaped biscuits to red velvet  

cupcakes and pavlovas, the designs and recipes are endless. But it is  
important to remember no nuts please.  

 
Please bring your entries  to school on that Monday morning by 8.50am and remember to put your 

name somewhere on your  
creation.  

 
The Judges will be looking for a good bake, 

beautiful presentation and  
no soggy bottoms! 

 
 The Judges are as follows:  

      Mrs Palmer  
      Peggy Porschen 

         Governor Rachel Cuperman 
                                                   Chef Maxine 
 

   *FIRST PRIZE Is Afternoon Tea at Peggy Porschen’s Chelsea Parlour* 
 

There will be prizes for 1st, 2nd and 3rd place in both KS1 (Years Reception—Year 2) and KS2 (Year 3
-Year 6) and whilst there is no cost to enter, we will be selling all these  

delicious bakes and cakes after school that day just after 
the announcement of the winners at 3.20pm. The 

money raised will go towards funding the class cookery 
lessons we are offering to the whole school after half 

term. If anyone would like to volunteer to help cut up 
the cakes and set out the stall from 3pm, please email 

Katie Rose on krose@ccht.rbkc.sch.uk.  



Recommended Read 



On Thursday 2nd February we 
will be celebrating Lunar New 

Year across the school.  
This year is  The Year of the Rabbit 
and the children can come to school 

either wearing red, or traditional         
Chinese/Asian outfits or a rabbit  

outfit.  



Reception 



Y1 



Y2 



Y3 



Y4 



Y5 



Y6 


